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Phone: 01590 675 350 Duty Officer Phone: 07785 521 842 

Contact us on: Southlands.Admin@cambiangroup.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/cambiangroup 

Letter from SLT 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a wonderful week it has been at school! The children have shown real maturity and 
enthusiasm across all activities. Our pantomime rehearsals are in full swing, and the 
students had great fun trying on their costumes this week. We also want to celebrate one 
of our amazing Upper Nurture students, who rescued a baby mole, demonstrating her 
incredible care for animals and the environment—such a proud moment for us all! 
This week also saw the start of careers discussions for our older students. Mr. Strath will 
be sharing more information about this in the coming weeks, so do keep an eye out for 
updates. 
Dates for your diary: 

• 11th December – Christmas Fun Day 
A day packed with festive activities, where children are welcome to dress up if they 
wish. There will be lots of Christmas fun, and students have the option to stay until 
5pm (if transport can be arranged) to continue the celebrations. This is also the day 
we’ll come together as a school to enjoy our Christmas dinner. 

• 17th December – Whole School Theatre Outing 
We’re heading to Bournemouth Pavilion to watch Jack and the Beanstalk, a highlight 
of the year and now a cherished school tradition. 

• 20th December – School Pantomime 
We’re thrilled to invite you to see our very own production of Jack and the Beanstalk 
at Boldre War Memorial Village Hall. The performance starts at 11am, followed by 
our Christmas buffet. Parents are warmly welcome to join us for this festive event. 

It’s been another busy week, filled with enriching learning and exciting extracurricular 
activities. Students have been collecting for and visiting our local Basics Bank, enjoying 
mini-golf, beach walks, fishing, horse riding, equine therapy, and trips to the Milestones 
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Letter from SLT Continued 

It’s been another busy week, filled with enriching learning and exciting extracurricular 
activities. Students have been collecting for and visiting our local Basics Bank, enjoying mini-
golf, beach walks, fishing, horse riding, equine therapy, and trips to the Milestones Museum 
and aquariums. There’s also a buzz around school as we begin decorating and preparing 
for Christmas. Primary students especially loved their visit to Milestones Museum—do read 
the little article about it later in the newsletter! 
 
For those putting up their Christmas trees this weekend (Some of us, certainly will be!), we 
hope you have a wonderful time creating those magical moments. For those waiting a little 
longer, enjoy the extra space while you can! 
 
Also this week, we had our unannounced Care Ofsted Inspection for the Children’s home 
at Southlands. Although we need to wait for the full report before we can share their 
findings, it is safe to say they enjoyed their time with the children and in their feedback 
reflected positively that the staff are child focussed, open to learning and they talk proudly 
about the children and the progress they have made; they genuinely care.  
 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Warm wishes, 
The SLT Team 
 

Panto rehearsals are going really well, students are 
working hard to try and remember their lines and be at 
rehearsals on time. We have taken a lot of lovely pictures 
of everyone, but the details are all carefully under wraps 
until opening night! This week were full dress rehearsals 
with our sound effects and music in full use, and this did 
a great job of focusing people’s attention and letting 
them get in to character! 

Pantomime 

As a reminder, if you wish to attend, please can you email the school and let us 
know the name of the student and how many of you will be attending no later than 
Friday 6th December. 
 
Please send your intention to our Southlands.Admin@Cambiangroup.com and we 
will pass it on. 

mailto:Southlands.Admin@Cambiangroup.com


 

 

Lunchtime Football Club 

! Our large variety of lunchtime clubs have been a thrill for all the students lately. 

Whenever we have a sunny day, no matter the temperature, the football club always 

takes centre stage! The ranks swell with experts and novices alike, but everyone 

shows good sportsmanship all round. 

 

It’s a joy to watch so many of our young people joining in and playing a great game 

with the teachers and TA’s. 

 

And let’s not forget the cheer leaders on the side lines always lending their 

enthusiasm to the games! 



  

Setthorns Christmas Decorations 

! Christmas has come to Setthorns! The 

students all took a part in setting up 

decorations around the home this week, 

with the beautiful lights and presents under 

the tree setting the mood perfectly! Not to 

forget the stockings on the fireplace and the 

lovely seasonal chair covers. 

Theres also a fantastic project on the wall for 

the Setthorns students (and budding staff 

artists) to come along and fill in a part at a 

time in a myriad of beautiful colours and 

styles. We can’t wait to see it when its 

finished! 



Lower Phase Group Trip 

This week Lower Phase Group took a trip to Beaulieu Motor Museum. We were lucky 
enough to have beautiful weather which enabled us to explore most of the areas, 
including the abbey ruins and the gardens. We enjoyed the ‘Secret Army’ exhibition 
and enjoyed looking at some of the more unusual motor vehicles of days gone by. Of 
course, we made time to visit the park and monorail too!  
 

Primary 2 Trip 

When learning about the oceans during 
our recent topic, we discussed human 
impact and pollution. It was decided 
that we would like to go to the beach for 
a beach clean, it was a very successful 
trip, we collected a bin bag full of 
rubbish. We also noted that most of the 
rubbish collected was made of plastic. 
 



  

Milestone Museum Trip 

On Thursday we went to 
Milestone Museum as 
part of our Victorian 
module. The students 
had lots of fun looking 
around the museum and 
seeing what life was like 
back then. 
 
We saw trains, cars, old 
shops and a teddy bear 
museum and all the 
students were trying to 
see if a teddy had their 
name. We all had lots of 
fun. 
 



 

 

  

Coach House 

This week Coach House went Ice Skating 
and had a great time showing off their 
skills.  
As a start to the Festive season, they each 
were gifted a gift box full of arts and crafts, 
and fluffy socks, and treats to be enjoyed! 
 

Music 

Continuing his evening sessions JGT has been thoroughly enjoying working on his 
rapping along side staff members, and we are all hoping to hear how great he is on 
our next open day! 



SLS Careers & Transition        
https://sites.google.com/sls-cambianschool.net/slscareerstransition/home 
 

Careers Website 

https://sites.google.com/sls-cambianschool.net/slscareerstransition/home?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/sls-cambianschool.net/slscareerstransition/home
https://sites.google.com/sls-cambianschool.net/slscareerstransition/home


  



  

Southlands School Term Dates 24 - 25 
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